
  Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School   

N E W S L E T T E R— 3rd March 2023 

 

Up and coming dates for your diary 

Thursday 2nd to Tuesday 7th March—Book Fair 

Tuesday 7th March—Years 5 & 6 to Bridgewater Hall 

Wednesday 15th March—Parents’ Evening 

Friday 17th March—Comic Relief  

Monday 20th March—French Day 

 

Tower Wood  

We can accept instalments for the 

Year 6 holiday until June. Please 

send any money together with your 

payment card in a sealed envelope 

marked “Tower Wood”. If you are  

writing a cheque please make it    

payable to “L.C.C”. Thank you.  

 

Foodbank Fridays  

Thank you for all the donations that have 

been brought in so far. Toiletries, feminine 

hygiene products and baby nappies are in 

high demand currently.   

Donations can be brought in on any day and each Friday church 

will collect them.  

 

Online Safety 

Please click here to view advice on our school website for parents 

regarding children accessing social media. The document is     

accessible at the bottom of the page and is called ‘Social Media & 

Mental Health’. 
 

Charity Fun Run 

 

 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Forgiveness” 

‘Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others’ 

Colossians 3.13 

 

 
 

Parents’ Evening 

We are holding parents evening in school on Wednesday 15th 

March from 4pm—7pm for parents to see their child’s teacher 

and view work. If you have not received a slip but would like to 

make an appointment, please contact the school office.  

 
 

Performing Arts Club Cancelled—Tuesday 7th March 

Unfortunately Mrs Chapple has had to cancel Performing Arts 

Club next week (Tuesday 7th March). Apologies for any       

inconvenience. Please arrange for your child to be collected at 

the usual time of 3:30pm. The club will resume as normal the 

following week.  

 

Book Fair 

We are really excited that we 

are holding our Travelling 

Book fair in the school hall 

from 8.45am to 9.05am and 

3.30pm -4.00 pm until      

Tuesday 7th March when the last chance to visit the book fair 

will be from 8.45am to 9.05am. Every book sold at our book fair 

helps us earn rewards that our school can spend on free books 

and resources for our classrooms and  library.  
 

Peg People Competition—WINNERS 

Each winner visited our book fair and chose a book as their 

prize. All the entries were so fantastic we are going to create a 

display in school to show the artistic skills and love of reading 

that we have across school.  

Aaron—Reception 

Phoebe—Y1 

Leo—Y2 

Lola—Y3 

Oscar—Y4 

George—Y5 

Jack—Y6 

 

Notices 

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/page/online-safety/49955

